
 

 

26 March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
A place on our Year 11 Ski Trip has become available. We are departing this Saturday, 30 March, 
returning on Saturday 6 April. If your young person has a valid passport and no visa 
requirements, and would like to come, please email me asap to discuss 
(imiles@carringtonschool.org). Full details of the trip can be found HERE. 
 
The full cost of the trip is £1100. We can discuss payment terms when you get in contact, 
but the full balance must be paid by 20 June 2024. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mr I Miles 
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